
Come learn of the some of the simple differences between effective 
use of groups in the classroom and that horrible group project that no 

one ever forgets. 

The college achieved new levels of success with our Starfish 
Retention Solutions tool during the fall semester.  Come learn how you 

can be part of this continued success. 

Long a program to assist students achieve success in high school, 
AVID programming has made its way to the college and faculty don’t 

have to be involved with program to benefit by learning the best 
practices developed within the program. Come learn how.

After what could be best described as a whirlwind launch, the program 
now enters its second semester with greater structure and a leader 

now in place.  Come learn about how this program has developed to 
support our students and how you fit into it all.

Developing guided pathways will be the college’s primary initiative 
during the spring semester, led by four faculty who will facilitate the 

process.  Come learn from one of them on what is planned. 
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provided by Crafton Hills College.  Division 
staff will be available in the LRC to assist 

part time faculty in signing contracts, 
securing a parking permit, etc.  SBCCD 

Human Resources and SBCCDTA will also 
be available to share information and 

answer questions.

Professional Development Coordinator Rick 
Hogrefe will be available in the computer lab inside 
the college library to offer assistance on a drop in 

basis to all new part time faculty as you begin your 
first semester at the college. Come whenever you 

can during the hour for help • LRC 208   
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At the end of the program, there will be another opportunity for new part time faculty to access 
drop in orientation information and assistance • LRC 208 


